
March 23, 2022
Town of Bermuda Run 

120 Kinderton Blvd, Suite 100 
Bermuda Run, NC 27006 

336-998-0906
www.townofbr.com 

Dear Town of Bermuda Run Resident,
 
The Town of Bermuda Run recently began the
process of updating our community’s Comprehensive
Plan. The Comprehensive Plan, which was last
updated in 2017, sets goals and provides strategies
for the character and identity of the Town, economic
development, land use, infrastructure, and public services.
 
As we update the Plan, the Town wants to hear from you!
Please participate by taking the survey at our Comprehensive Plan
website: www.Plan4BR.com.  
​Deadline to complete the survey is April 10, 2022.
 
Also, while you’re on the site, take a look through the information, which
includes the overall process for this update, our previous Comprehensive
Plans, and schedules for upcoming opportunities to be involved and provide
input.
 
For those who do not have internet access, or would prefer to complete the
survey in writing, you can obtain a paper copy of the survey from Town Hall,
which is located at 120 Kinderton Blvd, Suite 100.
 
Finally, please save the date for a public drop-in meeting which will be
held on Wednesday, May 25 from noon until 7:00pm at the Granary at
Winmock.
 
Sincerely,
Rick Cross
Mayor

https://www.townofbr.com
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